11538-26130 – 4 Goldhurst Terrace
TPO application for General Prune (‘GP1’) inc prune back branches from adjacent building (no.4 Goldhurst Terrace) leaving 2-3m clear. Tree is touching building and the scheduled re-reduction is on hold over the summer until next reduction season begins (i.e., from October 2023). 
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